
From: Allison Lamb  
Sent: Friday, March 15, 2019 6:08 AM 
To: Rep. Geran Tarr <Rep.Geran.Tarr@akleg.gov> 
Subject: Please oppose the confirmation of Jason Brune for commissioner of DEC 
 
 
Dear Representative Tarr, 
 
Please oppose the confirmation of Jason Brune for commissioner of the Department of Environmental 
Conservation.  
Mr. Brune's past involvement with Pebble as the head of public affairs and governmental relations for 
Anglo American during their former partnership with Northern Dynasty Minerals and personal advocacy 
for the project demonstrate he is too biased to make sound decisions based on science in regard to 
Bristol Bay and Pebble's proposed mine. 
Many decision makers have argued that Pebble should be subject to a fair process, however putting a 
long-time Pebble advocate in charge of issuing and enforcing the proposed Project's permits is far from 
fair and not in the best interest of Alaskans.  
Please oppose Mr. Brune's appointment and seek an objective individual to serve as commissioner of 
the Department of Environmental Conservation. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Allison Lamb 
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